Lee, Chris

From: James Stearns <jcmeridian@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 9:11 AM

To: Lee, Chris

Cc: Askin, Tim

Subject: Re: Appeal of HPC Decision at 2605 N. Summit Ave.

We no longer wish to pursue the appeal of the HPC decision to require terra cotta clay tile roofing and request
issuance of the COA to proceed with the necessary repairs of the existing clay tile roof.

James Stearns
jemeridian@gmail.com
Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 1, 2023, at 8:45 AM, Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Good morning James/Agnes and HPC staff,

Concerning the HPC COA appeal at 2605 N. Summit Ave., should this appeal be rescheduled for the next
Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 9/12 meeting @ 9 am? If no longer pursuing
appeal, also inform me.

Will wait further input from you all until doing anything with the appeal file.
Sincerely,

Chris Lee
Staff Assistant

From: EJP <ejp737@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 4:01 PM

To: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Appeal of HPC Decision at 2605 N. Summit Ave.

Hi Chris,
Attached is the letter requesting a review of the appeal. Please reach out if you have any
questions.

Thank you,

James and Agnes Stearns
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